
 

 
Date: May 3, 2024 

File: Menzies – 2024 

2024 – 50 

 

IAM MEMBERS AT MENZIES AVIATION IAH RATIFY NEW COLLECTIVE 

BARGAINING AGREEMENT 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

IAM District 142 is proud to announce that our members at Menzies Aviation IAH have voted to ratify a new Collective Bargaining 

Agreement that includes immediate and annual wage increases, improvements to classification language, and a 2-year contract term.  

 

This is the IAM’s first contract with Menzies in IAH, and we are excited to welcome these new members to the IAM and District 142.   

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our members at Menzies for their support and especially their solidarity as we worked 

through the process of obtaining a solid contract for you to vote on. Our leadership team will continue to work closely with the company 

to assist with the implementation of the new agreement, and we will soon have printed copies of the agreement available to our members.  

 

Please feel free to contact a shop steward or General Chair if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr.    Ken Coley 

President/Directing General Chair   General Chair 

IAM District 142     IAM District 142 

 

 

 

JMC/KC/td 

 

 

 

 
cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


